Chairman’s message: 30/3/20

The most important thing we all need to do during this crisis is to 
follow the government scientists' advice and stay indoors with your 
family and respect social distancing measures. I know that it is very 
tempting to come out with your mates and play football on the grass. 
Please resist the temptation and keep safe. Some of us are still 
working, providing valuable services to our communities; but if you are 
sitting at home, bored to tears, then maybe you can think of an 
innovative idea to raise money for our football club once this crisis 
has passed. Bungay Town FC was formed in 1925 and I do not want to be 
the Chairman who presides over its demise 95 years later (however much 
at fault I probably am!). Please utilise all that brain power to dream 
up a novel idea. Look after yourself. Jon Fuller
